
NOTICEOFAPPOINTMENTTOBOARDOF EDUCATION

SARGENTSCHOOLDISTRICT RE-33J
Alamosa and Rio Grande Counties, Colorado

The Board of Education of the Sargent School District is accepting applications
from persons interested in serving on the Board of Education from the date of
appointment in December, 2023 until the next regular biennial school election in
November 2025. To be eligible for appointment, each candidate must be a
registered elector of the school district for at least twelve consecutive months prior
to the date of appointment.

Any person whomeets the qualifications and who desires to be considered for the
appointment is invited to file a written notice of such intention with the Assistant
Secretary to the Board of Education by December 11th at
srklecker@sargent.k12.co.us or 7090 N. CR. 2 E. Monte Vista, CO 81144. For further
information, contact Stephanie Klecker.

Stephanie Klecker
Assistant Secretary to the Board
Sargent School District
srklecker@sargent.k12.co.us
719-852-4023


